
                               Forest Township Planning Commission 

          Regular Meeting 

             Forest Township Hall 

             October 13, 2015   

 

Chairperson Breckenridge called meeting to order at 7:01pm. 

Members present: Bob Breckenridge; Dan Stinson; Dawn Jones; Mark Martin 

Recording Secretary: Lisa Margrif 

Members absent: Debbie Hiltz 

MaryAnn Price attended and discussed how the new pavilion was coming. They 

are expecting the acritical drawings for the pavilion to be in soon and then 

building will begin.  

Mark Martin moved Dan Stinson seconded to approve the minutes of the 

September 08, 2015 meeting. 

Old Business: None 

New Business: Bob Breckenridge discussed the Iron Belle trail way and how to 

approach land owners about their property that the trail way may cross. Where 

the funding would come from. If it was possible to follow the old rail bed our go 

through the beagle dog club on Wilson Road. 

 

Chairperson Bob Breckenridge adjourned the meeting at 7:45pm. 

 

Submitted by Lisa Margrif, Recording Secretary. 


